
QDCC Planning Report for July Meeting 2012 

 

Applications 

 

There were four applications in the last four weeks: Change of use Retail 

class one at 6-7 High St. QDCC was asked thro Facebook from a trader 

on the High St if QDCC would consider objecting to this application. The 

trader was referred to Bids. Another application for a house build, an 

extension and a certificate of lawfulness for an attic conversion. 

 

Decisions List 

The Council planning approved two applications; One for open space 

Change of use at 8 Springfield Terr. which QDCC missed and didn’t 

object too and the second for installing dormer windows.  

 

90 Station Rd Open Space 

See Chairs Report. 

 

Stewarton Polo Club 

QDCC lodged a submission taking cognisance of the views of the 

immediate residents in the locality which QDCC believes has a highways 

or planning impact. The residents are seeking to have a second meeting 

with QDCC PSC and Convenor of Transport. Our Secretary has clarified 

QDCC’s position and asked for the content of the agenda items for 

discussion. 

 

Keith Giblett 

QDCC PSC Convenor 


